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SUMMARY: FILE REVIEW 

Of the Death of a Youth in the Care of the Director in 2019 
 
Circumstances of the Fatality  

The review examined the case files of an Indigenous youth who died while in the care of 
the director. The Delegated Aboriginal Agency (DAA) was providing services to the 
youth in relation to their transition from the director’s care into the community.  
 
Findings 

The DAA collaborated with community partners and established a strong care team to 
support the youth. A thorough Care Plan was developed to guide the services and 
support provided to the youth. The youth was working toward living independently while 
experiencing a health issue. The DAA maintained a strong circle of support that 
included family members, health services, and community support networks.  
 
Actions 

No actions were required to address the findings of the review.  
 
The review was completed in April 2020.  


